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RANDALL LIBRARY PLANS DAY-LONG CENTENNIAL FESTIVITIES ON FEBRUARY 22

Stow Historical Society will join forces with Randall Library at
7:30 p.m., Tuesday, February 22, to help celebrate the 100th
anniversary of the dedication of the library.

It was a bright wintry day exactly 100 years ago when Stow
residents went by sleigh to Town Hall to dedicate the new red
sandstone library building. According to newspaper accounts of
that date: "The town of Stow rejoiced with honest pride in having a
beautiful, convenient and commodious public library through the
munificence of the late Dr. John Witt Randall."

At the evening program this month, the ceremony of a century ago
will be re-created complete with patriotic music, speeches, and

refreshments. After John Randall's death in 1892, his sister,
Belinda Randall, gave the town of Stow $25,000 to build a library in
accordance with her brother's wishes. The Randalls lived in the

home now the site of Stow Acres Country Club.

All Historical Society members are invited bring finger foods to the
evening program. Members of the Historical Society will take part
in this program.

Historical Society to Present Check to Library 2nd Century Fund

At the evening program on February 22, the Historical Society will
present a check for $1,000 to the Randall Library Second Century
Fund. This sum represents the proceeds from the sale of the Randall
Library Centennial Calendar, published by the Stow Historical
Society Publishing Company.

The historic calendar, detailing the history of the library and the
Randalls, was developed by the Library's Centennial Calendar
Committee with Barbara Sipler as editor. Copies of the calendar
(sure to be a collector's item!) are available at the library at a
cost of $5.

Mary Warren to be Honored at Afternocon Ceremony

At a program at 2:30 p.m. the same afternoon another ceremony will
be held at the library to honor Mary Warren, former librarian and

long-time Stow Historical Society member. The Children's Room at
the library will be renamed "Mary F. Warren Children's Reading
Room." She was librarian from 1963 to 1976.

A 1968 newspaper account states: "If Stow owes a debt of gratitude,

it is to Mary Warren for creating a 1living library, geared to the
growing needs of an alive community."

Historical'Society members are urged to attend both ceremonies on
this special date.






